

## 13th ANNUAL BUTTERFLY RELEASE

On Saturday, May 20th, 2023 at 11:00 am, Ridgecrest Regional Hospice Services, in partnership with RRH Foundation, will host its thirteenth annual commemorative live butterfly release. The butterfly release is a beautiful way to reflect on the happy memories of our loved ones who have passed and to celebrate the present. For additional information, please contact Hospice at (760)499-3617 or the

Foundation at (760)499-3955. You may also find information on our website at http://rrh.org.

<b>Butterfly Release Enrollment Form:</b>	
Your Name:	
Address:	
City:	
Email:	
eneck an boxes that apply.	
☐ I would like to enroll name(s) for the Live	Butterfly Release at \$20 each.
☐ I will not attend, please have staff release my but	terfly.
□I would like to make an additional donation of \$_	to support Ridgecrest Regional Hospice.
Payment Information:	-
Enclosed is my check (or cash) in the amour	nt of \$
(Please make checks payable to RRH Found	dation. *See below.)
Or, charge my credit card in the amount of \$	
Cardholder Name	
Account Number	Exp. Date
Signature	Security Code
About my Butterflies:	
My gift is in honor/memory of:	My gift is in honor/memory of:
1	
Name to be Honored/Remembered	Name to be Honored/Remembered
To let someone know of your generous gift- Please notify:	To let someone know of your generous gift- Please notify:
Name	Name
Address	Address
City/State/Zip	City/State/Zip

\*\*Please circle either honor or memory — To enroll additional names, photocopy this form or send along details on a separate sheet of paper. Please return this form with your donation to RRH Foundation, 1081 N. China Lake Blvd., Ridgecrest CA 93555 by May 8, 2023.

\*RRH Development Foundation is a California nonprofit public benefit corporation, with 501(c)(3) status. Established in 2013 by Ridgecrest Regional Hospital, the sole purpose of the Foundation is to secure resources to support the future sustainability and growth of the hospital and healthcare system. All funds collected on behalf of Ridgecrest Regional Hospice are designated solely for the benefit of Ridgecrest Regional Hospice. Gifts to RRH Foundation are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. Please consult with your tax advisor. For questions regarding RRH Development Foundation, please feel free to contact Kim Metcalf at (760) 499-3955 or by email at Kimberly Metcalf arrh.org